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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE








4 february 2009
Social dialogue raises opportunities for continuing training at work

The findings of a forthcoming Cedefop-Eurofound study, The role of collective bargaining in the development of continuing vocational training, which covers the EU-27 and Norway, will be discussed at a joint seminar organised at Cedefop with Eurofound, the European Foundation for the Improvement of Living and Working Conditions, on 9-10 February. 

As the study reveals, one factor that seems to favour the provision and take-up of employee training is the existence of joint approaches to training within collective agreements. EU and national figures show an almost entirely positive impact of collective bargaining on participation in continuing training. 

The seminar will also focus on:

· how to improve continuing training in small and medium enterprises (SMEs), which are still seriously underrepresented in training figures. According to the third Continuing Vocational Training Survey, training decreased even more in SMEs than on average between 1999 and 2005; 

· how to encourage more training provision for older workers; 

· the various ways in which employers and employees can be encouraged to help provide training – including national legal frameworks; 

· on the current and future social dialogue strategies for lifelong learning of the major European social partners. 

About Cedefop 
The European Centre for the Development of Vocational Training (Cedefop), an agency of the European Union based in Thessaloniki, Greece, provides support for European policy-making in the field of vocational education and training: www.cedefop.europa.eu 

For further information: 

Seminar:  http://www.trainingvillage.gr/etv/News/default.asp?idnews=3941
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